From: Stephen Murdoch <smurdoch@enterprisecanada.com>

Sent: April-08-21 8:48 AM

To: Stephen Murdoch < subject: Attention: Mayor.....Turn City Hall blue on May 1st">1st

[External E-mail]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

Hope you're keeping well.

Our agency, Enterprise, is helping the Ontario Medical Association (OMA) with this year's Doctor's Day.

On May 1st, the OMA is asking Ontarians to show their appreciation for doctors on the frontlines of the COVID-19 pandemic.

As part of the campaign, we're asking municipalities across Ontario to turn the colours shining on their City Hall to blue.

In recognition of you turning the lights in front of your City Hall blue, we would be happy to place the name of your municipality on the Doctor's Day website.

The CN Tower and Niagara Falls will also shine blue on May 1st.

Additional information on the OMA below.

Thanks, Stephen

About the OMA

The Ontario Medical Association represents Ontario's 43,000 plus physicians, medical students and retired physicians, advocating for and supporting doctors while strengthening the leadership role of doctors in caring for patients. Our vision is to be the trusted voice in transforming Ontario's health-care system.

Stephen Murdoch

Vice President, PR M- 289-241-3997 Twitter: @canadianprguy enterprisecanada.com

ENTERPRISE

The information contained in this email and document(s) attached is for the exclusive use of the named recipient or recipients and may contain confidential, privileged and non-disclosable information. Any unauthorized use or dissemination is prohibited. Messages are susceptible to alteration. Enterprise Canada Inc. and its subsidiaries shall not be liable for the message if altered, changed or falsified. If the recipient of this e-mail is not the addressee, please delete it immediately and inform the sender.